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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes  August 5, 2014 
Submitted by Sharon Walker 
 

President Dee Hart opened the 
meeting at 6:35 with 52 members and 
no guests present. 

A motion was made by Nannette 
Lunger to accept the minutes with no 
changes and seconded by Mary Ann 
Less. The minutes were approved. 

In the absence of Mary Durkin, 
Margie Hoffmaster read the 
treasurer’s report.  Beth Gallo made a 
motion to accept the treasurer’s report 
pending audit.  Linda Robb seconded 
them.  The report was approved. 
Gayle Wanamaker moved to adjourn 
the meeting. 

OLD BUSINESS 
Charity Quilts 

Nannette Lunger talked about the 
many quilts that are complete and 
will soon be delivered.  Nannette will 
be doing Baby Quilts on the third 
Tuesday of each month at Thousands 
of Bolts.  Sharon Walker will be 
doing Oncology quilts at Emmanuel 
Lutheran Church (generally) the last 
Saturday of each month.  Come be a 
part of the charity work of United 
Quilt Guild. 

 
 
 
 

Membership 

Margie H. reminded members that 
dues ($20.00) are being collected.  
They can still be paid in September, 
October, November, etc. 

Quilt show 

Pat Williams went through many of 
the details for the next UQG quilt 
show. 

Bobby Brady made a motion to hold 
the Quilt Show July 17-19, 2015 at 
the SCC.  Heidi Knopp seconded it.  
It was approved.  The theme is 
Kaleidoscope of Quilts. 

NEW BUSINESS 
Columbiana Fair Winners 

Many members took ribbons home 
from the Columbiana County Fair:  
Carren Chamberlin; Barb Unger; 
Wendy Bush; Georgia Farmer; Sally 
Hayes; Barb Ulrich; Shirley Barnes; 
and Sharon Walker. Barbie Zwick 
won several ribbons and two Best of 
Show at the Carroll County  
Fair.  If I missed anyone, please let 
me know. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Message from the President… 

Dear Members,  I would like to thank 
all those who were able to participate 
in making the President’s Quilt. You 
each put a piece of yourselves into it 
and I LOVE IT! ….and it’s 
PURPLE!!  Thanks ever sew much! I 
will cherish this forever! Happiness is 
Quilting!! Dee 

     

START YOUR ENGINES!! 

Your creative engines that is. NOW is 
the time to start designing and 
making your quilts for the Little Quilt 
Auction for the 2015 United Guild’s 
Quilt Show. Reminder your quilt 
should be no larger than 28” on one 
side.  She who enters the most little 
quilts will get free meander quilting 
for one wall hanging by Dee’s 
Quilted Treasures (40” square or less) 
and recognition at the show!  

Concerning News 

It was announced that Carren 
Chamberlin’s husband had a heart 
attack while at the fair. Our thoughts 
and prayers are with you and your 
family. 

August Program 

The program for the evening was 
Show and Tell of the finished UFOs 
that members promised to complete 
for the August 2014 meeting.  
Members played two games and won 
prizes of fat quarters and sewing 
tools. 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Sally Carrier                              12 
Sue Elze                                    23 
Jennifer Greenleaf                     30 
Marilyn Grimes                         20 
Nancy McKinley                       11 
Barbie Newlin                           20 
Colleen VanLeeuwen               24 
Julie Winn                                 15 
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Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster TEN DAYS after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 
Contact Debbie Mangas at 330-538-
2186 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 

Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster TEN DAYS after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

UQG 20th Anniversary 
Tote Bags 

If you would like a tote bag, see Pat 
Patterson. The bags are $17.00 
prepaid. Please make the checks to 
United Quilt Guild. We can order 
them as we receive requests, no 
minimum number. 

UQG Quilt Show Trs Rpt. 

There has been no activity for the 
Quilt Show treasurery since the show 
profit was transferred to the Guild's 
account.  The balance remains at 
$2200.00.  However, that will be 
changing soon since fabric has been 
purchased for the raffle quilt.  
Monthly reports will appear in the 
newsletter. 

Margie Hoffmaster, Show Treasurer 


